
PROVINCE OF QUEBEC
SECRETARIAT.

Montreal, April 5, 1927.

Hon. Walter Mitchell, 
190 St. James Street, 
Montreal.
Dear Sir

I take pleasure in letting 
know that I will place a sum of $25,000. at the 
disposal of the Normal School, Macdonald College 
of the McGill University, the said sum to he 
paid between now and the 25th July.

you

Hoping this will be found satis­
factory,

Yours very truly,
ATAHANASE DAVID (sgd)


